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PUC Distribution Inc. 
500 SECOND LINE EAST, P.O. Box 9000 
SAULT STE. MARIE, ONTARIO, P6A 6P2 

February 1, 2021 
 
Delivery: Via Email and RESS 
Ms. Christine Long, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board      
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Attention: Christine Lone, Registrar 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 

Re: OEB File No. EB-2020-0249 EB-2018-0219 PUC Distribution Inc. (“PUC 
Distribution”)  

 
PUC Distribution has reviewed the letter from counsel to School Energy Coalition dated today’s 
date requesting a technical conference be held in respect of the above noted matter.   
 
To the extent there are still items that need further information or explanation, PUC 
Distribution has no objections to attending virtual technical conference to help address any 
unanswered questions.  We understand the OEB is currently conducting all proceedings 
virtually. By holding the technical conference virtually, it will avoid having witnesses travel from 
Sault Ste. Marie to Toronto during this period of heightened pandemic response.  
 
Please feel free to contact us to schedule availability of all relevant witnesses should the Board 
decide to proceed with a virtual technical conference.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
____________________________ 
Tyler Kasubeck, Regulatory Financial Analyst 
PUC Distribution Inc. 
Email: tyler.kasubeck@ssmpcuc.com   
cc: Intervenors on record for EB-2020-0249/EB-2018-0219 
 


